
Report of the Chairman on the work of the Licensing 
Committee 

 
There has been one Licensing Sub-Committee meeting since my last report. 
The detail of this meeting is set out below. 

 
 

1. Licensing Sub-Committee – 26 October 2016 
A Licensing Sub-Committee considered a report on an application to vary the 
Premises Licence for the Sunbury Conservative Club, Green Street, Sunbury-
on-Thames. The Sub-Committee resolved to reject part of the application and 
grant the remaining subject to modification to hours of licensable activities and 
addition of conditions. 
 
 

 
Councillor Robin Sider 
Chairman of the Licensing Committee    22 December 2016 


